Haar, Jennifer

From: Hannah King [hannahking@livenation.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 11:15 AM

To: licensing

Subject: DLS Events will no long be attending tonight's ALRC Meeting
Hello,

DLS Events dba Orpheum Theater is no longer pursuing putting patio seating in front of the Orpheum Theater. They will
also not be attending tonight’s meeting with the ALRC at 5:30.

Thank you very much for your assistance,
Hannah

Hannah King | Executive Assistant | The Orpheum Theater

Office: 608.416.4637 | Cell: 206.200.1923 | hannahking@livenation.com

http://www.livenation.com | http://madisonorpheum.com

216 State Street | Madison, W1 | 53703
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